United Nations Development Programme

Fiji
19 August 2015

Letter: 170
Ref. No: PRO/300/CP/PAL

Dear Ms. Mersai,

Subject: Endorsed Palan CB2/CCCD Revised 2015 AWP

I am pleased to present the endorsed revised 2015 Annual WorkPlan (AWP) for Palau
CB2/CCCD, ‘Mainstreaming global environmental priorities into national policies and
programmes’.

While I appreciate that the implementation delays are largely institutional, I would
encourage stronger collaboration between our offices in working towards achieving full delivery
of the revised 2015 annual work plan.

For further information or clarification, please do not hesitate to contact Ms. Emma Mario
on email: emma.mario{@undp.org, telephone: (+679) 3312500.

Yours sincerely,
“
P
e .“‘“’. /’\—’
Akiko Fujii
Resident Representative, a.i

Ms. Charlene Mersai,

National Environment Plannet/GEF Operational Focal Point,

Office of Environmental Response and Coordination Office of the President,
Republic of Palau

cc. Honourable Minister Umiich Sengebau, Ministry of Natural Resources, Environment and
Tourism/GEF Political of Point;
Mr. Casmir Remengesau, Director of Budget & Planning, Minister of Finance;
Ms. Sharon Sakuma, Country Development Manager, UN Joint Presence Office.
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